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Today, with the strong affirming vote and support of the American Osteopathic 
Association House of Delegates, we officially move forward with the AOA and the 
American Association of Colleges of Osteopathic Medicine (AACOM) on the path to 
implement the Memorandum of Understanding creating a single accreditation system 
for all GME programs in the United States. We continue to firmly believe that this 
single accreditation system will foster greater accountability to the American public for 
the outcomes that are needed in the health care delivery system of the future. And, it 
provides the greatest opportunity for optimization of use of the GME resources 
provided by the public to the profession, and maximizes opportunities for the 
residents of today and tomorrow. 
 
We look forward to this new era in graduate medical education and will communicate 
with you through this website in the days and weeks to come about important next 
steps and timing in the transition process. 
 
If you have specific questions when the details of the transition process are defined 
and shared, please direct your queries to info@acgme.org.
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